

2 March 2023

**Dear Families** 

## **Year 2 Church Visit**

As part of our RE curriculum, we have planned a visit to St Charles' Church on Monday 13 March.

We will leave school at 9.30am and return at approximately 11.30am. Children must wear their full school uniform and please ensure that they have a waterproof coat in case of wet weather.

There is no cost for this school trip.

We need 4 parent volunteers to accompany us on this trip. If you are available to help, I would be grateful if you could contact the school office no later than 3pm on Friday 3 March. A short meeting will be held on the morning of the trip to discuss safety protocols, in line with our risk assessment. If we are over-subscribed for volunteers, names will be drawn out of a hat to allow the process to be fair for all interested parties

Yours sincerely

Mrs Hague Year 2 Teacher

